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ICT Research in Arts and Humanities Survey

Vivian Wei Liang

Dear H-ArtHist members,

the JISC funded ARIA project is currently looking for information from
researchers from all arts and humanities communities about good examples
of how ICT resources and tools are being used in your subject area of
research and about what ICT skills and tools you may need to acquire in
future to support your research e.g. word processing, databases,
linguistic analysis, web search engines, image enhancement tools and so
on. We would be very grateful if you could spare 10 minutes to take part
in a short online survey at

http://aria.dmu.ac.uk

(follow the Questionnaire link) your help with this could help to make a
significant contribution to ICT provision in arts and humanities
research. When all the responses have been collated the results will be
posted on the website.

Thank you for your help.

Professor Stephen Brown, project director.
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